
BIOBASED INNOVATION

SUSTAINABLE OTHER NATURALS

VEGETABLE TANNED 
SALMON LEATHER
Category

Other naturals

Code

ONA693 

Country

Iceland 

Brand

Atlantic Leather

Share Tweet Share Email

REQUEST INFORMATION

20 December 2017 - story by materia 

This vegetable tanned 
salmon leather is called 
Mimosa, named after the 
tree from which the bark 
is used for the tanning is 
derived.

As of now, there is one 
base colour available for 
the vegetable tanned 
leather: light brown, the 
colour achieved by using 
only Mimosa bark. 
However, through various 
finishes a lot of 

colour/hue variations can 
be achieved.

The leather offers a 
certain kind of stiffness 
and is less flexible than 
regular salmon leather. 
The vegetable tanned 
leather can be used for 
furniture design, interior 
design, and car seats 
(basically all high-wear 
areas), in addition to bag 
and jewellery design.
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GLOSSINESS MATTE

TRANSLUCENCE 0%

STRUCTURE CLOSED

TEXTURE MEDIUM

HARDNESS SOFT

TEMPERATURE MEDIUM

ACOUSTICS MODERATE

ODOUR NONE

SENSORIAL

FIRE RESISTANCE UNKNOWN

UV RESISTANCE GOOD

WEATHER RESISTANCE POOR

SCRATCH RESISTANCE

MODERATE

WEIGHT LIGHT

CHEMICAL RESISTANCE

MODERATE

RENEWABLE YES

TECHNICAL
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